



@ccimi



cyclonenation



Centralcollegiate

schools.prairiesouth.ca/ centralcollegiate

Central Collegiate

December 2022

Dear Parents and Caregivers:

Our annual school musical ran this past weekend at Centennial Auditorium and it did not disappoint. *Emma—A Pop Musical* delighted hundreds of audience members over the 3 evenings. We congratulate the 40 plus students and staff involved in the making of this entertaining production.

Our fall sporting season has now concluded with our boys and girls volleyball teams recently competing at the provincial championships and representing Central very well. We had a pep rally this past week to honour all of our fall teams. Our winter sports are now under way including basketball, curling and wrestling.

Many of our clubs continue throughout the year including Innovation Club, Games Club, Environmental Club, SADD, and a newly formed ESports Club. Our annual shoe box appeal saw over 230 boxes packed and sent to less fortunate children in other parts of the world.

There are families that have received calls from their teachers to discuss attendance. Once a student reaches 10 absences we ask our teachers to call home to inform parents. It also gives them a chance discuss your child's progress. The purpose of these calls are purely informative as we want to keep communication channels open. Additionally, we would like to thank all families who were able to attend Parent/Teacher/Student conferences. These are valuable connections between home and school.

If you are looking for a way to get into the spirit of the season we would invite you to our annual Winter Concert put on by the music department. It will take place at Centennial Auditorium on Wednesday December 14th at 7 p.m. A silver collection will be taken.

As we head towards a well-earned break we would like to wish all of our families a very happy and safe holiday season.

If at any time you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school at (306) 693-4691.

Sincerely,

Mr. S. Gauvin and Mrs. K. Soper

UPCOMING DATES

December 6—Class of 2023 Parent Grad Meeting 6:30 p.m. library

December 13—School Community Council Meeting 6 pm

December 14—Winter Concert Centennial Auditorium 7pm

December 21-Winter Lit 1-3p.m.

December 22—January 4—Winter Holiday

January 5-return to school